Membership Officer Annual report 2016

Attached are the latest membership figures for our clubs in Wales South. There have been some positive reports in feedback on Membership May. I would like to thank all clubs for their efforts and ideas in trying to recruit new members. Ten clubs responded to my recent email and I am pleased to report that four clubs are hopeful of inducting new members to their clubs in the near future. Sadly during the year both Carmarthen and Llanelli decided to close. Please don't hesitate to contact me if I can help in any way, and please copy me into any returns to SIGBI re changes in membership. In friendship Norma


Note from Regional Secretary
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am sorry that I was not able to include this with the collated reports. Lelsey
